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18 November 2024

Regional Memorandum
No. 831 s. 2024

REQUEST FOR UPDATING OF 3% AND 4™ QUARTER

PHYSICAL ACCOMPLISHMENTS AND SUBMISSION OF

STRATEGIC HUMAN RESOURCE DEVELOPMENT (HRD)
PLAN FOR FY 2025-2027

To: Schools Division Superintendents

1. This Office, through the Human Resource Development Division-National
Educators Academy of the Philippines in the Region (HRDD-NEAPR), requests
the updating of 3rd and 4th quarter physical accomplishments in the programs,
projects, and activities funded by the Human Resource Development (HRD)
Fund through bit.ly/hrdfund3rdquarterreport.

2. Furthermore, as output in the Regional Office and Schools Division Offices’
Interface cum Technical Assistance on the Development of HRD Plans
conducted on November 13-15, 2024, the School Governance and Operations
Division-Human Resource Development Section (SGOD-HRDS) in
collaboration with the Curriculum Implementation Division (CID) shall submit
the Strategic HRD Plan for FY 2025-2027 signed by the Schools Division
Superintendent on or before November 29, 2024 through
tinyurl.com/4AStratHRDPlan.

3. For further queries and assistance, please email Jisela N. Ulpina, OIC-Chief,
or Bryan A. Pobe, Education Program Supervisor, at

hrd.calabarzon@deped.gov.ph.

4. Strict compliance with this Memorandum is instructed.
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